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Lindenwood University to Host Ribbon-Cutting Ceremony for Veterans Affairs Center 

 

Who:   Dignitaries from Lindenwood University and members of the United States 

military will deliver remarks.  

 

What:   Lindenwood University will host a ribbon-cutting ceremony to celebrate the 

official opening of its new Veterans Affairs Center.  

 

                          Located in the lower level of the Spellmann Center on the St. Charles campus,  

  the facility will be staffed by an active-duty member of the Missouri National  

 Guard. It will serve as a resource hub where military scholars can hold meetings,   

 complete coursework, and access information about their benefits, course    

 schedules, financial aid agreements, and more. It will also serve as a place for   

 soldiers to socialize and network with each other.  

 

When:   10 a.m., Thursday, November 15 

 

Where:   Lindenwood University  

              Spellmann Center 

  Lower Level – Connection Room 

209 South Kingshighway 

St. Charles, Mo. 63301 

 

Why:    Named four times to Victory Media’s list of Military Friendly Schools, 

Lindenwood University is dedicated to meeting the educational needs of men and 

women of the United States military. In addition to the school’s numerous 

financial aid and academic offerings for military personnel, the new Veterans 

Affairs Center will serve to further benefit soldiers at the University.  

 

“It is more than just a room, but a one-stop shop where veterans and service 

members can get the answers they need in the manner they deserve,” said Jann 

Weitzel, PhD, Vice President for Academic Affairs and Provost. “It’s yet another 

way in which we honor our commitment to military personnel and thank them for 

choosing Lindenwood University as their partner in education.”                         
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